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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM 20-11

TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Melanie Taylor, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE: 
May 21, 2020 


SUBJECT:
DPP-246 APS Guardian Notification Letter 
The purpose of this memorandum is to advise staff that the document formerly known as the DPP-246 APS Guardian Notification Letter has been renumbered and is now the DPP-243 APS Guardian Notification Letter.  This change occurred to reduce confusion, as there is also a DPP-246 Caregiver Misconduct Registry paper self-query form.

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter please contact:

Stacy Carey, Adult Protection Services Branch Manager

stacya.carey@ky.gov
(502) 564-7043, ext. 3554
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